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There’s a quickfire Grand Prix double-header on the horizon!

Entries are now open for the Blackpool Grand Prix on April 11 and 12, which is the penultimate event of the 2014/15
series.

Entries are also being taken for the Jersey Satellite Grand Prix, which takes place the week before Blackpool,
from April 3 to 5.

With dozens of series points up for grabs in quick succession, the events are sure to have an impact on the latest
standings as we move towards the series conclusion in London on May 9 and 10.

Click here to download paper entry forms for Jersey and Blackpool

Click here to view the latest Grand Prix standings
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